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February 13.2024 

Dear Parents. 

Welcome to Longview Elemenlary School! We are very excited to have your child begin this important joumey 
here with us. Our hope is to foster an environment that encourages social, emotional, physical, and intellectual 
growth for every child. It is with pleasure that we take on this huge assignment. 

The Longview Elementary website www. wcs.edu/LVES includes important information regarding school 
policies and answers to other frequently asked questions 

Please do not hesitate to reach out if I can ever be ofany assistance. My email address is 
Kathleen.ballrriwcs.edu or I can be reached via telephone at 615-472-5060. 

We look forward to pa(nering with you and your "little lion on this joumey 

Warmest Regards, 

l 

Ku"f 
Dr. Kathleen Ball, Principal 
Longview Elementary School 

https://Kathleen.ballrriwcs.edu
https://wcs.edu/LVES

